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Year 6 Cake Sale 

Congratulations to Year 6 on a highly 
successful cake sale, raising £265 to 

go towards their school trip to  
The Lyceum Theatre.  
 

 
Teacher Training Day 

Reminder School finishes at 3.15pm 
this Thursday 26th May 2016 and 

there is no school on Friday. Enjoy 
your half term. 
 

School Lunches 
Please respond to the dinner menu 

sent out on Monday 23rd May 2016  
to ensure your child has a school 
dinner when they return from half 

term, the week commencing the 6th 
June 2016. 

 
School Clubs – Summer Term 
Games Club and Cricket have now 

come to an end but in replacement 
we will be introducing Athletics on a 

Monday after school and Rounder’s 
on a Friday after school. 
 
Monday: Athletics 3.15-4.15 Y5&6 

Tuesday: Dance 3.15-4.30pm Y4,5&6 

Wednesday: Multiskills 3.15-4.15pm Y1 

Thursday: Dodgeball 3.15-4.15pm Y3&4 

Friday: Rounders 3.15-4.15pm Y3&4 

 

 
 
 

Collecting Children  
As per Parentmail can all Parents 

ensure they collect children who take 
part in after school activities 
promptly from the Year 6 door 

opposite the bike shelter.  
 

 Warm weather 

In anticipation of warmer weather please 
could parents ensure their child/children 

bring a hat and a water bottle both named 
to school.  If you wish your child to apply 
sun cream during the school day please 

speak to the class teacher to arrange this.  
We would ask that to avoid any losses or 

accidents children do not bring sunglasses 
into school.  
 
Year 2 & Year 6 SATs 
Well Done to all the children and staff in 

Year 6 and Year 2 who have now 
completed their SATs tests. After half term 

our Year 1 children will be doing their 
phonics screening.  
 

 
 

 
 

 
Traffic around the school area: 
With improving weather and lighter 

evenings more children are cycling to and 
from school, please could we ask parents 

to continue to be very careful in and 
around the school area and courteous 
towards others. 

 
Collecting Children 

If a child is to be collected by anyone other 
than the person who usually collects them 
the school office must be notified by 

2.30pm.  All children not attending clubs 
should be collected promptly at 3.15 or 

3.30 for Nursery. 
 
Finally we would like to thank you all for 

your support this half term and we hope 
you all have a restful and enjoyable spring 

break. 
 
Ms L Corrigan 

Headteacher 
   

 


